
 

 
 
 
Rome, 29 March 2004 – Enel’s additional dividend, which it expects to distribute 
after the IPO of Terna, expected to take place in June this year, will be paid in the 
second half of 2004. The exact date will be set by the board once the Terna IPO is 
completed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


